
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jodie Jurik 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:30 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Deamude land purchase proposal 
 
 
Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 
 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I’m writing to ask for my self (Jodie Deamude) and my husband (Dacota Deamude) to be able to 
delegate at the upcoming CIC meeting on April 11th 
 
If you need anything more please feel free to email or call at  
 
Thank you 
Jodie & Dacota Deamude 




